
ERIE COUNTY LEGISLATURE
HON. DINO J. FUDOLI

LEGISLATOR

March 15,2011

Legislator Thomas Mazur
92 Franklin Street, 4th Floor
Buffalo, NY 14202

EE

RE: EC Agricultural and Farmland Protection Board Appearance at Energy &
Environment Committee

Dear Legislator Mazur,

On behalf of the Erie County Agricultural and Farmland Protection Board, I request a
few moments of your time so that my fellow board members can provide an update on
pressing agriculture industry issues in Erie County. In particular, the board would like to
discuss the need for enhanced, ongoing communication with County government and to
provide an update on the importance of the agriculture industry in the County.

I look forward to this discussion so we can build an enhanced, ongoing dialogue between
board members and my colleagues in the Legislature that benefits the agriculture industry
and all Erie County residents.

Sincerely,

Dino Fudoli
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